
From: Serina Parsons <executivedirector@bonnyvillechamber.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 1:29 PM 
Cc: Bonnyville Chamber <info@bonnyvillechamber.com>; Nicole Mansfield <executiveassistant@coldlakechamber.ca>; 
Sherri Bohme <executivedirector@coldlakechamber.ca> 
Subject: Changes to Your Region, Your Voice Dates 

 

Hello, 

I hope you are having a wonderful week. I wanted to follow up on my previous email regarding the event 
"Your Region, Your Voice" that I reached out to you about some time ago. At that time we were working to 
confirm dates that worked for our local MPs. Sept 5 has been confirmed as the best date and I have 
tentative confirmations from MP Goodridge and MP Stubbs. 

Please see the changes to the initial email below, and please confirm your attendance for the final 
date of the evening of Sept 5 to be held in Cold Lake. 

Thank you all for your support, it promises to be a great evening for your constituents to voice the issues 
that truly matter to them on all levels of government. 

 

Good Day, 

I hope this letter finds you well. As representatives of our community and region, we are reaching out to 
cordially invite you to participate in an upcoming event that promises to be a significant opportunity for 
constructive dialogue and engagement with your constituents. 
 
In collaboration with the Bonnyville and Cold Lake Chambers of Commerce, we are excited to announce 
"Your Region, Your Voice." This event is designed to provide a platform for meaningful interaction 
between our elected leaders and the members of our chambers, fostering a direct exchange of ideas and 
concerns. 
 
Event Details: 
- Title: Your Region, Your Voice 
- Format: Question and Answer Session, Professionally Moderated 
- Audience: Chamber Members Only 
- Date: Sept 5, 2024 
- Time: 6 – 9 pm 
- Location: Cold Lake Energy Centre 
 
The objective of "Your Region, Your Voice" is to facilitate a constructive dialogue where constituents can 
pose questions, share insights, and engage directly with their elected representatives on all levels of 
government. By participating in this event, you will have the opportunity to address pertinent issues, 
communicate your vision for our region, and connect with the people you serve on a deeper level. 
 
We believe that your presence at this event will greatly enhance its value and contribute to its success. 
Your perspective and insights are invaluable to us, and we are eager to provide a platform where you can 
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engage directly with your constituents in a professional and structured setting. 
 
Please consider this letter as a formal invitation to join us for "Your Region, Your Voice." We are confident 
that your participation will greatly benefit both you and the constituents you represent. 
 
Kindly RSVP by April 19, 2024 to confirm your attendance or if you require any further information. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this invitation. We look forward to your presence and participation in this 
important community event. 

 
Kindest regards,  

Serina Parsons (she/her) 
Executive Director 

 

 
You may unsubscribe from further messages from the Bonnyville & District Chamber of Commerce by simply replying to this email 

and stating that you would like to unsubscribe. 
 

https://www.chamberplan.ca/

